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Thinking of joining, contact us in the branch or you can 

join on line at   www.joinunison.org 

 

The branch office is 
open: 
  
Monday to Friday 
 
Telephone : 
03000 263300 / 263301 
 
Email: 
unison@durham.gov.uk 
 
Website 
www.durhamunison.info 

 
Follow us on  twitter  

@DurhamUNISON 
 
Follow our Facebook 
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Schools Edition 
 

The new term is starting and although we hope you 
have had a restful summer holiday, we appreciate 
that UNISON Teaching Assistants will have still been 
thinking about the need to resolve the dispute. 
 
The consultative ballot represented a rejection of the 
Council’s latest offer by the majority of UNISON 
members. UNISON has had further meetings with 
the Council following the result. We have also      
continued to meet with UNISON Teaching Assistants 
over the summer.  
 
As soon as we have more detailed information we 
will share this with you. In the meantime, we will 
start to arrange school visits towards the end of 
September, so we have an opportunity to discuss 
developments with you. 
 
Once again, thanks to your action, negotiations are 
continuing. UNISON remain committed to supporting 
Teaching Assistants through this challenging time. 

 


